
Hello SLCC Members, 

 

As some of you know we lost a wonderful person, father, friend, and foremost to many people, golf 

coach recently.  George Bitner loved teaching children the game of golf.  He started coaching the Spring 

Lake High Schools boys team in 1970.  He went on to coach both the boys and girls teams for some 52 

years.  He had a hand in helping literally thousands of kids learn to play and love the game.  My brother 

Jeff and I thought it would be appropriate to memorialize George in some way.  We have decided to 

place one of the SLCC memorial benches in George’s honor on the practice range where he spent 

countless hours teaching the kids.  We are looking to fund raise $4500 to cover the cost of the bench.   

Please consider making a donation. This can be done through the club in various ways.  It can be added 

to your monthly statement, or you can drop off your donation at the club office.  Please reach out to 

anyone you know that may want to donate to George’s memory. 

 

Thank You, 

Matt Olds   


